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Our teachers and camp counselors have been busy

planning special activities to make this summer

fun and memorable for our students. Please keep

an eye out for communications about activities and

events. As always, we are here with any questions

or concerns you may have. Please don’t hesitate to

reach out to us:

Kalee Teeter: kalee.teeter@enchantedcare.com

Alexis Gilliland: alexis.gilliland@enchantedcare.com

 

A Message from Administration

We know that summer is a busy time for our families,

and want to communicate school happenings as clearly

as possible to ensure that no one is left out. As a

reminder, daily reports are sent via email each day, but

our Links 2 Home app keeps all school communications

in one place and is always accessible. The app also allows

to you communicate absences to your child’s teacher,

leave drop-off notes, and read teacher and administrative

notes in detail. If you’re not a current app user, we

encourage you to visit the Apple App Store or Google

Play Store to download the app today. You will need to

login with the email address you use for Alma. Please let

us know if you have issues logging into Links 2 Home!

 

CLOSED TOE SHOES OR
SANDALS WITH A HEAL
STRAP

PACKED LUNCH:
NUT FREE

FRONT DOOR HOURS:
7 AM - 9 AM
3:30 PM - 6 PM

ARRIVE AT LEAST 10
MINTES BEFORE FIELD
TRIP

S U M M E R  C A M P  R E M I N D E R S

Links 2 Home



P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

Please make sure you have completed all

paperwork. If you have not completed and

returned paperwork, you will be asked to

do so when dropping off. Your child

cannot enter the building without it. 

If you have already returned all your

paperwork, you may be asked to complete

missing items, such as addresses. Items

that need completed will be highlighted

for your convenience.  

As an organization we are required to comply with

ODJFS and the State of Ohio Guidelines. While we

understand that the mask mandate is being lifted

June 2nd, child care centers are an exception. Below

is the exception for your convenience: 

Exception to 5/17/2021 Amended Public Health Order

– Child Care

The exception to this amended health order is child

education settings as outlined in the August 13, 2020

public health order. This means that all employees

and staff in all child care settings and any child

kindergarten age and above must wear a mask. 

SUNSCREEN
Please provide a bottle of Banana Boat

Kids sunscreen with an SPF of 45 or

higher. It can be lotion or aerosol. 

Summer Paperwork

Mask Policy


